## B106 and B110 June Newsletter

We had a wonderful May together as we celebrated Dads at our Dads & Donuts gathering, learned about Cinco de Mayo, raised caterpillars into butterflies, planted flowers, studied plants, flowers, and insects, wrote in our journals, strengthened our friendships, prayed, sang, worshiped God as a school together in our formal Chapel building, and had so much fun together.

Thank you so much for your love and support. We felt very appreciated by all of you during Teacher Appreciation week.

There's still so much planned as we wrap up our school year together.

## <u>Tie Dye End of the year T- shirts - Due May 29</u>

We will be dying T-shirts as a class the first week in June. Will you please send in a larger, WHITE, Hanes type T-shirts for your child to dye here at school with us? The children may choose to wear them over their clothes, so a little larger would be ideal. Please send in the T-shirt by May 29, so they can participate in the activity. Thank you!

## Graduation Celebration

June 1 (In the Family Center) - morning time is at 10:15am - 11:00am.

## Happy Trails To You - June 13 and 14

These are the last days of our regular school year. Your child can wear their most stylish western wear, or dress like cowboys and cowgirls to lasso in that Summer Feelin' to the school. To go along with our petting corral and western wear, we will be exploring life down on the farm, and farm animals. We will be talking about ocean life and completing our last journal entries, and celebrating our final days together as the school year wanes.

This summer please don't forget to read, read, and read with your child, play board games, celebrate your time together, have your child (occasionally) write their name for you, and most importantly - have fun!

This is a bittersweet time of year for us. We are confident that all of your children are prepared and ready for their next adventure, but we will miss you all very much. It has been our pleasure getting to know and teaching your children. We are filled with gratitude to have amazing parents like you, and we wish you the best in the upcoming year.

